
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORAND UM 

TO: JANET BINNS 

FROM: ROBERT D. ZUBER   

SUBJECT: BOWIE NO. 2 MINE, TR-117, SECOND ADEQUACY REVIEW 

DATE: 1/7/2019 

 

Janet –  
 

I reviewed Stover’s response to our initial adequacy for TR-117.  They have addressed my concerns in my first 
adequacy memo (dated 2 January 2019), and I see no problems in their new proposed revisions to the PAP.  I 
suggest that you approve this TR. 
 
Rob 

 
 
 
 


